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Other Business 

Possibilities for researchers to participate in upcoming RAP meetings: 

Option 1: Megan Farrelly, D6.1 (in person) 

As part of an ongoing evaluation of the CRCWSC's activities, Dr Megan Farrelly would like to undertake 
interactive workshop activities with RAPs across the country in order to better understand the impact of 
CRCWSC outputs and activities. An important part of evaluating the impact of the CRCWSC is to try and 
capture the different pathways of influence in order to develop a credible causal chain to validate our 
claims of broader societal impact. The proposed evaluation workshop seeks to address this task by 
providing RAP members with an important opportunity to offer genuine feedback on their 
involvement with the CRCWSC. In particular, the aim of this workshop is to: (a) understand how various 
organisations are engaging with the CRCWSC; and (b) begin to describe the impact generated by 
CRCWSC research and engagement activities to date. The exercises will attempt to elicit this information 
in relation to the five domains of evaluation (appropriateness, effectiveness, efficiency, effectiveness, 
impact and sustainability) that underpin the CRCWSC’s Evaluation and Learning Framework.  

D6.2 project information - https://watersensitivecities.org.au/content/project-d6-1/ 

Option 2: Camilla West, C3.1 (via skype or in person depending on availability) 

Camilla West from project C3.1 to speak about SA T2 project, ‘re-assessment of all water use and role in 
a changing climate – grid; offsets; water trading'. Not any specific personalisation of the C3.1 research 
results for SA Water, although this is more of a reflection of knowledge of the project. She will also 
participate in a discussion about SA activities. 

C3.1 project information - https://watersensitivecities.org.au/content/project-c3-1/ 
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